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EXPLORING THE NATURAL WORLD
AROUND US

We are proud to share some exciting news from the Deer Park Green Team! Deer

Park has achieved Silver Status Certification with the National Wildlife Foundation’s

EcoSchoolsUS initiative! Within this system, Silver is a the second of four certifications
we aim to achieve over the next few years; our student leaders' tremendous efforts
allowed them to skip over the first step (bronze status), and go straight to the second.
We could not be any prouder of our wonderful student leaders, and the school
community’s commitment to seeing this through. There is more work to be done, but
this represents an important milestone for our school and community. Be on the
lookout for our end-of-year newsletter with a brief survey on the Green Team's next
steps. We look forward to building on this auspicious recognition and wildly successful

school year in the years ahead!

THE GREEN TEAM'S
Recycling Initiative

We are the Deer Park Green Team. We help make
our school a better place by understanding the

environment around us, and making it better. We
will promote healthy living and positive
environmental choices throughout the Deer Park
community. We do these things to understand

and improve the environment around us, and
help the animals who live around us too.

Questions? Comments?
Please email us at:

mdwallace@fcps.edu
jmmarco@fcps.edu



https://www.nwf.org/eco-schools-us
https://www.nwf.org/eco-schools-us

